VICTORIA PARK HIGH SCHOOL



8 February 2024

Dear Parents and Prize-winners

We will be hosting our Academic Prize-Giving for the 2023 Grade 8 to 11 learners on Friday, 16 February 2024.

The day will run as normal with Day 10 lessons being shortened to accommodate the Prize-Giving which will commence at 11:30.

The day will not be repeated, therefore Monday, 20 February 2023 will be Day 11 in accordance with the academic timetable.

Due to space constraints in the David Blake Hall, Grade 8 and 9 learners will be allowed to stay at home on that day, however, Grade 9 Prize-Winners must attend school. Prize-winners are also encouraged to bring a maximum of two family members to the Prize-Giving due to the aforementioned space constraints.

Family members of Prize-winners who are attending must please ensure their arrival at the David Blake Hall entrance before the start of the Prize-Giving at 11:30.

We would like to congratulate all Prize-winners and parents on the outstanding academic achievements.

Yours faithfully

Mr G. Jacobson Principal Mr C. J. van Rooyen Head of Prize-Giving

From the desk of Mr G Jacobson Principal B.A. (Ed), HMS Cnr Victoria Park Dr & 1st Ave Walmer, Gqeberha (Port Elizabeth), South Africa, 6070 Phone: 041 508 6400 Email: info@vphigh.co.za P.O Box 5868, Walmer, Gqeberha (Port Elizabeth), 6065